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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: Keith Q. Hayes [kqhayes@earthlink.net]
Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2006 09:41 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: auction restarted - new end date

Folks, 

I apologize for the problems with the auction.  It appears that the recent 

changes our programmer made were not compatible with the hoster.  This resulted 

in gradual memory loss until a crash now matter how many times we restarted.  

The problems were fixed and the auction was started.  The auction will now 

close on Wednesday, the 23rd.  

Please take a look at 

www.mineral-auctions.com

Thanks,

Keith

ps, Send me an email at kqhayes@earthlink.net if you wish to stop receiving 

emails and be removed from the auction registration list.


